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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement (the “Announcement”) of the Company dated 15 July 2015 
in relation to Positive Profit Alert. Unless otherwise stated, capitalised terms used herein shall have 
the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

The Board wishes to clarify that, due to an inadvertent clerical error, the last sentence in the third 
paragraph on page 2 of the Announcement shall be “… whilst the Group’s unaudited consolidated 
interim results for the six months ended 30 June 2014 has recorded a loss.”

Save for the clarification stated above, all the information in the Announcement remains unchanged.

Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares 
of the Company.
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